
From: Moore, Thad <tmoore@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/18/2016 2:07:31 PM
Subject: RE: Unemployment Story

Hi Chaney,
 
Thanks for the note. I think we could include a statement from the governor, but could you address the impact of 
Hurricane Matthew on the employment picture last month? The payroll jobs number dropped 9,900 (probably 
because of the storm), which the story mentions, and the way the storm complicates things is the main thrust of what 
I’m writing. Something along those lines would be helpful, if possible.
 
Thanks again
 
-Thad Moore
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 1:52 PM
 
To: Moore, Thad
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: Unemployment Story
 
Thad, 
 
Could you please include this quote from the Governor in your unemployment story? 
 
Quote from Governor Nikki Haley, "Today, along with celebrating jobs created in every county, we can 
celebrate that our 4.7 percent unemployment rate is down for a sixth straight month, hitting a 15 year record 
low. With more South Carolinians working than ever before, and jobs announced in every corner of our state, 
we can proudly say that South Carolina is on the move - and we can't wait to keep this momentum going."
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